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Fletcher Building to hold briefing on WA plumbing issues 
 
Auckland, 13 October 2023:  Fletcher Building today announced that it will 
provide an update on the Western Australia plumbing issues in a briefing for all 
investors, analysts and media. 

Fletcher Building management will host a briefing today, Friday 13 October 
2023, at 2:00pm NZDT / 12:00pm AEDT. 

Trading in securities in both the NZX and ASX is expected to resume on 
Monday 16 October 2023. 

Participants can access the briefing by teleconference or webcast (details 
below): 

Teleconference – register for the briefing by navigating to the following link:  
https://s1.c-conf.com/diamondpass/10034385-5fwedy.html 
 

Upon registration you will be provided with the dial in number, passcode, and 
your unique access PIN. To join the briefing, simply dial the number and enter 
the passcode followed by your PIN. 
 
Webcast – watch the webcast live at the following link: 
https://edge.media-server.com/mmc/p/5adhozfh 
 
An archived replay of the webcast will be available after the presentation. 
 

#Ends 

Authorised by: 
Ashleigh Harding 
Company Secretary 

For further information please contact: 

MEDIA 
Christian May 
General Manager – Corporate Affairs 
+64 21 305 398 
Christian.May@fbu.com 

INVESTORS AND ANALYSTS 
Aleida White 
Head of Investor Relations 
+64 21 155 8837 
Aleida.White@fbu.com 
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